
  an 4797 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  an 4797 # sugcheo {soong-kheh'-o}; or sugchuno {soong-khoo'-
no}; from 4862 and cheo (to pour) or its alternate; to commingle
promiscuously, i.e. (figuratively) to throw (an assembly) into
disorder, to perplex (the mind): -- confound, confuse, stir up,
be in {an} uproar.[ql

  be 4797 # sugcheo {soong-kheh'-o}; or sugchuno {soong-khoo'-
no}; from 4862 and cheo (to pour) or its alternate; to commingle
promiscuously, i.e. (figuratively) to throw (an assembly) into
disorder, to perplex (the mind): -- confound, confuse, stir up,
{be} in an uproar.[ql

  confound 4797 # sugcheo {soong-kheh'-o}; or sugchuno {soong-
khoo'-no}; from 4862 and cheo (to pour) or its alternate; to
commingle promiscuously, i.e. (figuratively) to throw (an
assembly) into disorder, to perplex (the mind): -- {confound},
confuse, stir up, be in an uproar.[ql

  confuse 4797 # sugcheo {soong-kheh'-o}; or sugchuno {soong-
khoo'-no}; from 4862 and cheo (to pour) or its alternate; to
commingle promiscuously, i.e. (figuratively) to throw (an
assembly) into disorder, to perplex (the mind): -- confound,
{confuse}, stir up, be in an uproar.[ql

  confusion 4799 # sugchusis {soong'-khoo-sis}; from 4797;
commixture, i.e. (figuratively) riotous disturbance: --
{confusion}.[ql

  in 4797 # sugcheo {soong-kheh'-o}; or sugchuno {soong-khoo'-
no}; from 4862 and cheo (to pour) or its alternate; to commingle
promiscuously, i.e. (figuratively) to throw (an assembly) into
disorder, to perplex (the mind): -- confound, confuse, stir up,
be {in} an uproar.[ql

  stir 4797 # sugcheo {soong-kheh'-o}; or sugchuno {soong-khoo'-
no}; from 4862 and cheo (to pour) or its alternate; to commingle
promiscuously, i.e. (figuratively) to throw (an assembly) into
disorder, to perplex (the mind): -- confound, confuse, {stir} up,
 be in an uproar.[ql

  up 4797 # sugcheo {soong-kheh'-o}; or sugchuno {soong-khoo'-
no}; from 4862 and cheo (to pour) or its alternate; to commingle
promiscuously, i.e. (figuratively) to throw (an assembly) into
disorder, to perplex (the mind): -- confound, confuse, stir {up},
 be in an uproar.[ql

  uproar 4797 # sugcheo {soong-kheh'-o}; or sugchuno {soong-
khoo'-no}; from 4862 and cheo (to pour) or its alternate; to
commingle promiscuously, i.e. (figuratively) to throw (an
assembly) into disorder, to perplex (the mind): -- confound,
confuse, stir up, be in an {uproar}.[ql
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